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NEWSLETTER 

School Road, Sunninghill, Ascot, Berkshire, SL5 7AD 

Tel 01344 622962   Fax 01344 873763 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

The children are really looking forward 

to the half term break and I have       

enjoyed hearing about their plans for 

spending time with their families and 

friends. Weeks of consecutive rainy 

days have disrupted playtimes and    

restricted outdoor PE lessons;       

whatever our hopes for the week 

ahead, we will all benefit from some 

June sunshine and warmer              

temperatures to lift our spirits. 

 

Sports Days 

Unfortunately, due to 

reasons beyond our 

control, we need to 

change the dates for 

Reception, KS1 and 

KS2.  

The new dates are as follows: 

 Reception Wednesday June 30th 

9.30am -11am in school. 
 

 KS1and KS2 Friday June 25th  

9.30-12noon on the school field. 
 

 Back up Day KS1/2 Friday July 2nd 

9.30-12noon on the school field. 

 

The good news is Sports Day can still 

go ahead! 

Year 6 Leaver’s/End of Term      

Service 

This will take place at St Michael’s of 

All Angels Church, Sunninghill at 

9.30am on Wednesday July 21st. 

 

Safe Use of Social Media        

Workshop 

The school arranged with Paul Hay of 

PCLS to organise and deliver a  

workshop to St Michael’s parents and 

carers about the safe use of the     

internet. The following is a video link 

to the presentation. If you have any 

questions, please use the details  

provided to contact Paul directly. We 

are also happy, of course, to speak to 

any parents who have concerns 

about this issue. 

https://1drv.ms/u/s!

AgWOmLEpNZ_tht1X2e7cvPL8_nMMYA?

e=vnWK6a 

Paul Hay – Trainer / Director,  PCLS Training 

email : Paul.hay@pclstraining.com 

 

On behalf of the teaching and      

support team at St Michael’s, have a 

restful and enjoyable half term break. 

Warmest wishes 

L Anderton 

Headteacher 

https://1drv.ms/u/s!AgWOmLEpNZ_tht1X2e7cvPL8_nMMYA?e=vnWK6a
https://1drv.ms/u/s!AgWOmLEpNZ_tht1X2e7cvPL8_nMMYA?e=vnWK6a
https://1drv.ms/u/s!AgWOmLEpNZ_tht1X2e7cvPL8_nMMYA?e=vnWK6a
mailto:Paul.hay@pclstraining.com
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Year 1 Year 2 

Reception 

  
AWARDS 

 

The following children were awarded a  

certificate for being “REFLECTIVE” 

Year 6  Cru & Ruby 

Year 5  Andra & Annika 

Year 4   Cailvon & Lily 

Year 3   Beatrice & Aya 

Year 2  William & Aymaan 

Year 1  Phoebe & Talia 

Reception  Ella & Emily 

 

 

 

Housepoint Awards 

   

Winning House  Blue Blue 
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OWL CLASS IN LONDON! 

We read the book ‘Katie in London’ and have 

been learning all about London. 

This is our display board showing all of Owl 

Class on the back of the lion!   

We wrote our own stories about London and 

we even drew London landmarks.  We had fun 

writing postcards and we got a surprise one 

day when Katie and the lion sent us a      

postcard in the post! 

 

By Purdi and Lilian 

(Year 1) 
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OWL CLASS WRITE WITH QUILLS 

We have been learning about The Great 

Fire of London and how Samuel Peeps 

wrote a diary.   

This week Miss Fuller (Yr 5 Teacher)  visited 

our class and brought us pheasant    

feathers so we could use them as quills 

and write just like Samuel Peeps!   

We had fun trying to write with the 

feathers and we really liked dipping it in 

the ink but we thought it was much 

harder than writing with a pencil. 

 

Thank-you Miss Fuller! 

 

Harry & Jude (Year 1) 

We made ‘The Great Fire of London’ paintings.  

First we painted card with orange and red 

paint to make it look like burning fire.  Next 

we folded and cut black card to make it look 

like buildings and we also cut black triangles to 

make the rooftops.  Finally we stuck on tissue 

paper to make it look like flames. 

We had so much fun! 

 

Charlotte (Year 1) 
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Important Dates  

 
 

Added as new or revised 

MAY HOLIDAY— Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June 

JUNE 

Friday 4th June Auction of Promises closes 

Monday 7th June Children return to school 

Monday 7th June Bikeability—Year 6 

Tuesday 22nd June Year 5—Class Assembly & Classroom visit 9.05am 

Wednesday 23rd June Year 4—Class Assembly & Classroom visit 9.05am 

Friday 25th June KS1 & KS2 Sports Day 9.30am-12.00am School Field 

Monday 28th June Year 3—Class Assembly & Classroom visit 2.25pm 

Wednesday 30th June Reception Sports Day—9.30am—11.00am Astroturf 

JULY 

Friday 2nd July KS1 & KS2 Sports Day (back up day in case of rain) 

Monday 5th—Wednesday 7th July Year 6 residential trip to Mill on the Brue 

Thursday 8th July Year 1—Class Assembly & Classroom visit 9.05am 

Tuesday 13th July Year 2—Class Assembly & Classroom visit 9.05am 

Thursday 15th July Reception—Class Assembly & Classroom visit 9.05am 

Thursday 15th July Year 6—Classroom visit 2.30pm 

Wednesday 21st July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.30am, St Michael’s Church 

Wednesday 21st July Term Ends—2pm 
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Coombe Lane woodland 
 

The Parish Council is urging local residents who have historically 
used the land off Coombe Lane for walking and recreation, to     
contact us with evidence of use dating back at least 12 years. 
 
We are very aware of how deeply concerned many local          
residents feel about the situation at Coombe Lane woods 
and we share these concerns.  We are using every available     
avenue open to us to lawfully object to various activities taking 
place, and will continue to do so. 
 
The matter will be placed on the next Parish Council meeting 
agenda so that we can receive a report from RBWM, advising us 
on the next steps and options available.  In the meantime, we 
are assisting RBWM in collating data from local residents who 
can confirm that they have walked in the woodland for more 
than 12 years. 
 
Please email enquiries@s-a-pc.com with any evidence you may 
have, as this will enable us to prove that a Public Right of Way 
has existed through the land for several decades. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

mailto:enquiries@s-a-pc.com
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